
Third Grade Families,

Welcome to the new School Year! Please take a few minutes to fill out this questionnaire. This
will give us a peek into your perspective and a broader understanding of your child. You know
your child better than anyone; any information you could share about them will help us develop
their academic program. Thank you in advance for your time and support.

1. What do you think are the most important things that we should know about your child?

2. In what area(s) does your child perform well?

3. In what area(s) does your child need the most support? ( academic and

non-academic)

4. What are three words to best describe your child's character?

5. How does your child feel about school?

6. What may be your primary concerns about starting the school year?

7. Relationships and classroom community building are significant in our teaching

philosophy. Please provide us with some information on the best way to connect

with your student ( for example, their interests, activities outside of school, and

things that may encourage them or help to make their day a success in class).

8. Is there anything else that you would like us to know about your child and/or

family that will help us as we begin to create a successful third grade year for your

child?


